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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

4th School re-opens

15th Closing date for Primary 
School Admissions

20th Chinese New Year

17th Year 4H Brass Concert, 
7.00p.m.

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

After School Clubs will re-start 
the second week back after 
Christmas.

Further details will follow

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 3 who were our 
attendance winners this week

Reception - 93.8%
Year 1 - 96.4%
Year 2 - 98%
Year 3 - 98.9%
Year 4 - 96%
Year 5 - 97.2%
Year 6 - 95.5%

SCHOOL NEWS

A NOTE FROM THE HEAD
This past few weeks it has been lovely to see everyone getting in the Christmas spirit and it 
has been great to have a normal Christmas in school once again.

Last week both the infants and juniors went on their Christmas trips to watch ‘Room on a 
Broom’ and ‘Snow White’.  The children thoroughly enjoyed these opportunities and their 
behavior was impeccable.  Members of the public commented to the staff about the 
behaviour of the children which made us all very proud.  I would like to say a big thank you to 
all those in our school community who supported and volunteered on these trips. Without 
your support they would be unable to go ahead.

The Reception children stole the show last week in their elf hats with their wonderful 
renditions of well-known Christmas music. They confidently sang and amazed us all with their 
signing abilities.  On Monday it as the turn of Year 1 and 2 as they took to the stage for this 
year’s live performance of ‘wriggly Nativity’.  It is the first time Britannia has been able to do 
a live Nativity since before COVID and the children did not let us down.  They spoke with 
great clarity, raised the roof with their singing and brought a smile to everyone’s faces.

I would like to also share with you the exciting news that the Governors have made a new 
appointment to the position of Deputy Headteacher and Mrs Nuttall will be taking on the 
position from January 2023.  I know that you will congratulate her on this post.

As always, I am incredibly proud of our school community and all it stands for. Without all of
your support, Britannia would not be able to thrive in the way that it does. I would like to say
a huge thank you on behalf of the staff for all your kind Christmas gestures and would like to
wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

RECEPTION  - CORA
YEAR 1          - EVA
YEAR 2          - THE CLASS
YEAR 3          - LEXI     
YEAR 4          - MOLLY B/HARLEY W
YEAR 5          - LOUIS
YEAR 6          - MEENA


